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Council Catholic Commititee
Diocese of Corpus Christi

P.O. Box 9123
‘HUGO G. DURAND ‘ ) Corpus Christi, TX 78469
CHAIRMAN : 512/991-1688

RE: Cathelic Scouting
Diocese -of Corpus Christi

Dear Fellow Catholic: Dr. Hector P. Garcia
The Catholic Committee for Scouting is trying to complete their

annual fund-raising program for our Catholic youths, The program
covers Annual Scout Retreats, Bishop's Awards Mass, Summer Camp,

Catholic Awards and materials for earning Religious Medals, etc.

Due to the many other Catholic Programs that the Diocese contri-
butes to, we received an allocated amount. The rest of the funds
come from businessmen and businesswomen who provide donations to
help us with our needs. In the past, we have been fortunate that
our Catholic Business Community has been generous to Scouting.

Any and all donations are tax-exempt because of Scouting and
Church related contributions. We are hopeful that you or your
company can be counted to help our Catholic youth. Our Scouts pre-
sent our donors with "Appreciation Plaques" for their generous
gifts.

We do éppreci&te your concern and interest for Catholic Scouting

-and pray that you can help us with our request. Thank you for your

kind attention and consideration and may God Bless you and your
family.

Yours in Scouting,
@.&.W

Hugo G. Durand, Chairman ,
Catholic Scouting Committee
Diocese of Corpus Christi




